
Resumption of bus service on Shek O
Road

     The Transport Department (TD) today (September 15) said that Shek O Road
has been reopened to vehicular traffic after emergency repairs. After bus
trial, Citybus route no. 9 (Shau Kei Wan – Shek O) has resumed services with
deployment of single-deck buses. The first departure has been departed from
Shau Kei Wan and Shek O respectively at 6am.

     The TD reminded motorists to pay attention to traffic conditions and
drive with care as one-lane-two-way traffic arrangement is being implemented
at some sections of Shek O Road. 
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